DISCLOSURE/WHISTLEBLOWER POLICY

UWJCGC employees, board members, volunteers and representatives are encouraged to disclose any perceived breaches of the Code of Ethics or illegal practices of which they are aware. 

· Disclosure should be made to the Executive Director, the Chair of the Board, or any member of the Executive Committee. 

· Any reported breaches will be investigated and, if needed, action will be taken.  

· Confidentiality will be maintained for the employee, board member, volunteer or representative disclosing the breach, unless the matter raises serious legal implications.  In such instances, the employee disclosing the breach will be notified.  

· The UWJCGC Board or management will not take any adverse action against the employee, board member, volunteer, or representative solely for disclosing perceived breaches of the Code or illegal practices.  UWJCGC encourages all employees, board members, volunteers and representatives to be prompt, open and forthright in reporting perceived breaches of the Code of Ethics or illegal practices.

